
 

 
 

 

BULLETIN #001 
ACCESSIBLE TAXI INCENTIVE PROGRAM - UPDATE 

2023 JANUARY 03 
 

INDUSTRY PARTNERS,  
 
 

During the week of 2022 December 19-23, engagement sessions were held with 
accessible taxi plate licence holders and accessible drivers. The Accessible Taxi Incentive 
Program (ATIP) was reviewed, and proposed changes were discussed. An overview of 
WAV Calgary was also presented. 
 
Administration appreciated the suggestions and issues expressed during the sessions. 
The material is being reviewed and the final update for the ATIP will be communicated in 
the coming weeks. 
 
Again, thanks to everyone who participated in the engagement sessions. 

Please email ltsengagement@calgary.ca if you have questions. 

This bulletin is available in Amharic, Arabic, Somali, Hindi, Punjabi and Urdu. 
Translated bulletins can be found here: Taxi and limousine bulletins 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

Acting Deputy Chief, Public Vehicle Standards 
Emergency Management & Community Safety  
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